BUCKEYE, AZ

Construction Hydrant Meters

For developers and construction companies wanting to obtain a hydrant meter, (potable or reclaimed)
they must first complete a Hydrant Meter Application, and provide a $1500.00 deposit, submitted to our
Utility Billing Division located in City Hall, 530 East Monroe Avenue, Buckeye 85326. Once completed, the
Meter Services Division will usually have a meter installed at the requested location within 3 business
days of receiving the work order request from the Utility Billing Division.

In order for a meter to be removed when it is no longer needed please complete a Hydrant Removal
form. Once completed, please submit the form to Utility Billing and our staff will remove the meter
within 3 business days.

Note: The City of Buckeye Water Resources Department does not supply backflow devices or provide
backflow testing for construction hydrant meters. Backflow devices must be tested by a certified
backflow tester after installation and the results must be provided to the Water Resources Department.
Test results should be marked for the attention of Richard Loyd and can be hand delivered or mailed to
423 Arizona Eastern Avenue, Buckeye 85326, faxed to 623-349-6850 or emailed to rloyd@buckeyeaz.gov.

Reclaimed Water

For developers and construction companies wanting to withdraw reclaimed water, they must first
contact our Water Distribution Supervisor within our Water Resources Department at 623-349-6800.
After verbal confirmation that the water is available, please submit a Reclaim Withdraw Application,
along with the $1500.00 deposit to our Utility Billing Division located in City Hall, 530 East Monroe
Avenue, Buckeye 85326.

Note: Reclaimed water is only available within the Historic Buckeye Downtown service area, at this time.
Fees:

Deposit: $1,500.00 - Refundable - Deposit returned upon termination of the account.

Monthly Fee:  $812.85 - Flat Rate - (tax not inc.)

Charge Per 1,000 Gallon: $6.67 - (tax not inc.)
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